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COMM CIRC 04/76 _ 16 August 2004
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Delegate Information and Visa Requirements for CCAMLR-XXIII

Members® attention is drawn to the revised requirements for submitting information on
delegates attending CCAMLR meetings, including working group meetings, in Hobart.

As requested in COMM CIRC 04/28 and COMM CIRC 04/63, a personal information form
must be submitted for each nominated representative attending CCAMLR meetings. The
CCAMLR Secretariat has now received a number of such forms.

Members are reminded that the personal information form does not replace the requirement
for each Commission Member contact to provide the Secretariat with an official list of their
delegates. Members are also advised that delegates cannot be regarded as officially
nominated representatives until such a list has been received.

Further, the submission of the personal information form to CCAMLR does not replace
application for an Australian visa. Any delegate without a current Australian visa should
submit an application to the relevant Australian embassy without delay. The information
contained in the personal information forms will be forwarded by the Secretariat to the
Department of Immigration, Multicultural and Indigenous Affairs for onward transmission to
the relevant overseas visa offices as additional information to expedite the issuing of visas.

Dr D.G.M. Miller
Executive Secretary




